
 

Peebles FFA Members attended and worked the Adams County Junior 

Fair Beef BBQ on Thursday, September  5th. Our chapter’s duties in-

cluded uncovering the pit and taking the meat out. Members then load 

the meat onto a truck for transportation to the kitchen, there it is un-

wrapped, and sandwiches are prepared. This year thirty-three of our 

FFA members participated and helped with our responsibilities at the 

BBQ. We truly appreciate all of the community volunteers that help to 

make the BBQ successful year after year for our Jr. Fair.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

This year at Old Timers Day, our 
FFA Chapter set up a booth and 
sold products made from the Senior 
Business Entrepreneurship Project. 
Many of these products were made 
from old T-Shirts and turned into 
items such as Dog Toys, Lanyards, 
Key Chains, Bracelets, Dog Beds, 
and Hot Plates, in  addition to these 
items senior members invested 
$100 to purchase other items 
to sell.  In total, the Senior 
Business Project made a total 
of  $789 to put towards our 
National FFA Convention trip. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

This year the Old Timers Day parade was held on Sunday, September 
15th. We had 24 members participate in this year’s parade. The Old 
Timers Day parade provides an opportunity for our members to thank 
our community for their support of our program  throughout the year. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

On Tuesday, September 17th; twenty-one 
FFA Members attended the Farm Science 
Review, which  is the largest agricultural 
fair and is located in London, Ohio. Stu-
dents were exposed to the newest agricultur-
al practices, inventions, and research, as 
well as, up-to-date information & technolo-
gies in agriculture. Students had the oppor-
tunity to explore the many possibilities that 
the agriculture industry has to offer them in 
future careers.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Left to Right Top: Alisan Behr, Baylie Clough, Brianna Tong & Anna 
McElwee  

Left to Right Bottom: Makenzie Wait, Emily French, Carlie Cluxton, 
Hope Brown & Lexington Shiveley 

 
 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

We couldn’t have asked for a better experience at the Ohio Statehouse 
or a better tour guide! Representative Brian Baldridge was able to ex-
plain policy and  lobbying, discuss current agricultural issues and 
spoke with our members about the importance of being actively en-
gaged in decision making processes. 
 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Every year our chapter looks for new ways to get members involved, 
and have fun as a chapter. This year we hosted an FFA Fun Night; 
members were split into teams and we competed in various challenges 
to earn team points. After enjoying pizza and fellowship, we started 
the evening off by an escape room challenge. Teams worked together 
to figure out riddles and clues in order to open the lock box that would 
earn them 5 FFA points! From there members participated in a spoons 
tournament, fear factor: food edition, over-under and a water balloon 
toss. We really enjoyed the night and bonding experience; we hope to 
make this an annual event!  

 

 



 

They’re here! Our chicks we raised in the classroom have finally 
hatched. We are proud to announce that we are raising 62 chicks, 
which are growing like weeds. We owe a huge thanks to Jerry & Pam 
Crum of Crum Farm Supply for donating 50 chicks to our project 
when our incubators went rogue!! More updates to come! 
 


